February 20, 1983

Carl Fleischhauer American Folklife Center Library of Congress Washington, D.C. 20540

Dear Carl:

We are very pleased that you are going to be the official photographer at the March 4 benefit concert for the Archive of Folk Culture. A complimentary Ticket (an aisle seat) is enclosed. Please let us know if there are any other requirements you may have you may have.

While we realize that the negatives are to remain in the Folklife Ceneter, we would appreciate having a complete set of contact sheets and a few prints for our own archives.

We look forward to seeing you on Friday, March 4.

Sincerely,

Mary Cliff
Mary Cliff
President